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OPA ANNOUNCES EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION FOR 

“BEST ATTENDANCE” 

 
 

The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) is pleased to announce 

“Best Attendance Award” from January 9, 2017 to January 9, 2018 to 

Mr. Frederick Jones. During the past year, Frederick demonstrated 

dedicated service to OPA while performing his duties as audit staff 

on financial, performance and compliance audits, and procurement 

appeals.  

 

Frederick earned his Bachelors in Business Administration, majoring 

in Finance, from the University of Guam in May 2016. While working 

at OPA, he continues his education and professional development 

and is currently enrolled in a Master of Business Administration 

program at Grantham University. In addition, he is working toward 

the professional designation of Certified Internal Auditor. 

 

Frederick is a member of the Association of Government 

Accountants (AGA), the Institute of Internal Auditor (IIA), and the 

Project Management Institute (PMI). 
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